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Tracey Anketell

Eagle Point Coastcare Landcare Group

To Whom It May Concern, I am writing to oppose the proposed sand mine. It would 
clearly be an environmental disturbance to the area as well as a cultural disturbance. 
Futuristically speaking,  it may have devastsating effects to the rivers and lakes of the 
East Gippsland area as well as species extinction because of the mining processes. 
Furthermore,  it is unacceptable to acquire private land to be utilised by the mine for 
infrastructure purposes.
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